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» TODAY’S LIONS PROGRAM

We appreciate Lion Michelle for bringing an interesting
program this week with John Lacy, the Chief Human
Resources Officer of Baylor Scott & White Health. John
joined BSWH in November 2014 and oversees all human
resource functions for the organization. He is developing a
Service Center in Temple to support human resources for
their 36,000 employees.

John comes to Temple from Baptist Memorial Health Care
Corp in Memphis, TN where he served as VP Human
Resources. He spent a total of fifteen years at BMHCC in
progressive leadership roles. Prior to that he held roles as
Sr. VP Human Resource at Methodist Health System in
Dallas, TX and Memorial Health Market in Jacksonville, FL.

John’s main goal in this position is to help people with their
employment, career development, and conflict resolution.
Baylor and Scott & White coming together was a very
important step to place them in the forefront with
resources, quality of service, size, and scale that can serve
large populations in these new times of change for health
care. Construction has begun of an HR Service Center in
Temple that will provide assistance for all employees.
Also, this will add 40+ jobs to our area. BSWH is building
their headquarters to house Corporate Officers, Legal, and
IT.

John shared that the workforce dynamics are changing.
With a larger group of retirees that worked traditional 8 to 5
hours, the younger workforce prefers more flexible hours
and an ability to work from home. This plays a huge part in
the changes along with new technology. They are
constantly reviewing new devises to improve
communication and delivery of information through
iPhones, IPads, etc... which improves the ease and
efficiency of individuals.
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The Board met and approved Ken Higdon’s application to
become a TFLC member. Way to go Ken!

Jackie McLaughlin was inducted to our TFLC and is a
welcomed addition to our growing group. Woohoo Jackie!

REMEMBER... WEDNESDAY LUNCH IS THE FINAL
DAY TO BRING AUCTION ITEMS FOR THE
REVERSE RAFFLE

If you have arranged to bring an item Saturday night,
please email me the description, donor & value so we can
make a bid sheet randy.sepulvado@msn.com
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